
 
 
 
 
 
 
Altinbaş University kindly informs you that we are currently looking 
for interns for the upcoming semester through the Erasmus+ 
programme.  
 
We would be happy to host students from your institution who may 
be interested in gaining international work experience in a dynamic 
and multicultural environment. 
 
 
We have published our internship opportunities on the 
ErasmusIntern.org platform, where your students can find all the 
relevant information, including available positions, tasks, required 
skills, and the application procedure. 
 
You can view our open positions here: 
Intern in the Erasmus Office at Altinbaş University | 
ERASMUSINTERN 
 
We would be grateful if you could share this opportunity with your 
students who may be eligible and interested in an Erasmus+ 
internship abroad. 
 
Should your students have any questions, feel free to reach out to 
us directly. 
 
We look forward to strengthening our cooperation and hopefully 
welcoming some of your students to Altinbaş University soon! 
 
Warm regards, 
Katalin Nagy 
International Office Altinbaş University 
 

https://erasmusintern.org/traineeship/intern-erasmus-office-alt%C4%B1nba%C5%9F-university-0
https://erasmusintern.org/traineeship/intern-erasmus-office-alt%C4%B1nba%C5%9F-university-0

